UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF THE INTERIOR Bureau of Indian Affairs Washington

March 8, 1950

Memorandum

To:

Area Directors. Superintendents, and other Indian Service

Officials

From:

John R. Nichols, Commissioner

Subject:

1950 Census Training Program for Indian Reservations

By agreement with the Bureau of the Census, Superintendents of Indian Agencies or qualified staff assistants will participate in the program of training enumerators who will conduct the 1950 Census on Federal Indian Reservations where the Indian Reservation schedule will be used. This training program is covered in Point 2 of my memorandum of February 24, transmitting fuller instructions on the forthcoming Census.

The person designated as the Indian Service Census Instructor for each Indian Reservation affected will be required to perform the duties specified in the enclosed memorandum from Philip M. Hauser, Acting Director, Bureau of the Census.

All questions arising from the enclosed memorandum should be addressed to the Bureau of the Census District Supervisor in whose territory the reservation lies.

John R. Nichols
Commissioner

Enclosure